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Availability of PPP Computer Accounts for Retired Personnel

Senator Coulter offered and Senator Dunne seconded the following consensus resolution:

The Senate recommends to Associate Vice-President for Computing and Information Technology, Thomas Newman, that PPP accounts for Texas Tech University retirees be approved.

Retired faculty are often still involved in research and need access to computer services on campus.  The resolution was unanimously adopted by the Senate
